International observers of presidential election on 13 November 2017 congratulate
Somalilanders as Supreme Court announces final results

29 November 2017
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“We congratulate the new president, and arg pleased that, after some post-poll tensions, political
parties have followed legal channels in confifming the election result, which has now been
accepted by all candidates. We applaud political leaders on all sides for their public statements
stressing the importance of the gains made by Somaliland to date. Somalilanders have once again
shown their strong commitment to peacefulfelectoral democracy and we look forward to a
continuation of that process as we now looll toward the much-delayed parliamentary elections,

scheduled to be held in tandem with local
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http://www.somalilandfocus.org.uk

